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SCHOOL HOLIDAYS 

We hope you all enjoy the 

summer holidays and we look 

forward to seeing you all on 

Tuesday the 6th September. 

 YEAR 6 LEAVERS 

Farewell to our amazing Year 6 

students. We wish you all the luck in 

the world and we know you will all 

go on to do amazing things!  

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 

When we return to school in 

September our After School Club will 

be childcare only for the first week.  

Forms will be sent home to sign 

children up for After School Club for 

the week commencing 12th September 



                                                                                                             

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

 

                                                                                                 

                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

                                                                                                    

JEFF SANDERS COMMUNITY AWARD 

 

A huge congratulations to our very first 

winner of the Jeff Sanders Community 

Award. 

 Aiden in Year 6 thoroughly deserved this! 

Well done! 

PUPILS OF THE YEAR 

Well done to all our Pupils of 

the Year.   

You have all been 

outstanding! 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

If anyone needs any additional support 

with school uniform we will have a 

supply of jumpers, cardigan and white 

polo shirts available. Please email the 

school if you need any help with this.  

admin@cambois.northumberland.sch.

uk  



 

                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

• Monday 25th, Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th July - 

Summer Holiday Club 10:00am – 2:30pm and show 

for parents of children who are attending Holiday Club 

on Wednesday 27th July at 2:00pm 

    

• Monday 5th September – Teacher Training Day 

 

• Tuesday 6th September – School re-opens 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL MEALS 

School Meals will be 

available to order from 

Monday 5th September.  

BREAKFAST CLUB 

Can parents of children in Key Stage 1 please 

ensure that if their child comes for Breakfast 

Club that they are brought right up to the 

Breakfast Club door and not left to walk into 

school alone.  

 

Thank you 


